
 

 

 

2015 SPH Foundation Draws 
Wednesday, June 17  

12:00 Noon in SPH Cafeteria 
 

 
 

$100,000 awarded by lottery draw 
 

The purpose of the Draws is to benefit St. Paul’s Hospital 
patients, families and employees by providing SPH 

departments and services with minor equipment items or 
program costs that have no alternate source of funding. 

 

Donor gifts make these awards possible. 
Thank you. 

 
 


